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Presidents’ Message

For Christmas is tradition time-

Traditions that recall

the precious memories

down the years,

Traditions that recall

The sameness of them all

Helen Lowrie Marshall

In December Beta Chi and

Alpha Omega will continue our

holiday tradition of gathering our

sisters together to celebrate the season.

Happy Holidays,

Wendy and Ann

Beta Chi-Alpha Omega
Joint Christmas Party
Chairperson: Kathy Morrow

Wednesday, December 6, 2023

Leo’s Ristorante
7042 E. Market Street

Warren, OH

Dinner Menu
Tossed Salad

Breaded Chicken with sauteed bacon, onions and
apples

Mashed Sweet Potatoes
Vegetables

Chocolate Tuxedo Cake or
Strawberry Dream Cake

Coffee, tea, water

$33.00
Checks payable to Beta Chi

5:00 Social Time/Raffles (Bring cash for raffles)

Program: Holiday Program

Gluten-free available: Grilled chicken and
gluten-free pasta. Call Kathy Morrow by November
20 for this option.

Call Barb Layfield at 330-898-1196 by November
20 if not attending.



This year, we have adopted a new cause for our
chapter. From The Voice, November 2023:

The 2023-2025 biennium OSO initiative was
formally announced by President Melodie McGee
at the Fall Executive Board meeting held on
September 30. The initiative will be domestic
violence prevention. Melodie distributed various
information about this initiative to chapter
presidents and members who were present at the
meeting.
There is a wealth of reliable and valid information
that can be readily obtained from numerous
resources. Try to read research that is evidence
based. Ohio Domestic Violence Network (odvn.org)
and the National Coalition Against Domestic
Violence (ncadv.org) are two organizations with
websites that are chock full of statistics, educational
materials, legislative action, and many other
resources. Take time to explore these two websites
and go ahead and conduct your own searches
regarding domestic violence.

Red Rose Column

Thank you to our "Sunshine Gals", Pam Derda,
Cathi Hawn and Libby Whetson, for all the cards of
comfort that you have mailed. Cards recently sent:
Thanksgiving cards to reserve members.

Happenings and Announcements

Tutors are needed, especially for reading. Call
Wilson Alternative and Virtual, at 330-744-8002 and
ask for Diane Herdman.

We’ll be collecting donated items and cash for
Someplace Safe in February and March. Yvette
Kirksey will have lists available.

Rhonda Accordino November 1

Judith Gaughan November 2

Shirley Stocz November 5

Patricia Shehabi November 6

Sandy Keir November 7

Pam Derda November 15

Carol Klentz November 17

Sandy Bilovesky November 18

Sue Datish November 18

Nicole Storey November 20

Peggy Boyd December 9

Carol Hart December 13

Stephanie Gabbard December 29

Joyce Manning January 6

Carrie Sinkele January 8

Juanita Barber January 10

Dee Sullivan January 15

Carole Kyser January 19

Newsletter Deadline
Please send any articles or pictures you would like
to add to the next newsletter by the 10th of the
month to Carol Ann Hart or Carlie Powell.
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November Tailgate Party!
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